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- Power Minister RK Singh initiated 
‘#iCommit’ campaign on the occasion 
of WED on June 5, 2020

- Nitin Gadkari launches UNDP 
national awareness campaign on 
‘Prevention of Human and Animal 
Mortality on Highways’

- Amritsar included in Delhi-Katra 
expressway; Punjab stretch to be 
converted into Greenfield Expressway 

- DPIIT revises public procurement 
order to Encourage “Make in India” 
and enhance employment



- India loses 750 tigers during 
2012-2019; Madhya Pradesh topped: 
NTCA Data

- SBI launches separate FI&MM 
vertical for agriculture and small 
businesses

- Hyderabad International Airport 
receives Platinum Recognition in ACI 
Asia-Pacific Green Airports 
recognition 2020

- Rohit Sharma becomes 1st ever 
brand ambassador of IIFL Finance

- Krishnendu Majumdar, the 1st Indian 
origin from UK appointed as Chair of 
BAFTA 



- World Pest Day 2020: June 6

- UN Russian Language Day 2020 – 
June 6

- International Day for the Fight 
against Illegal, Unreported and 
Unregulated Fishing 2020 – June 5

- Nitin Patel presented Rs 2.17 lakh 
crore Gujarat budget for 2020-21

- Army Commanders Conference 2020 
held in New Delhi
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